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Dear Parishioner,
 
I am forwarding to you two emails regarding consultations that Derbyshire Dales
District Council is carrying out on the following:
 

1. Review of arrangements for polling stations
 

2. Proposed Traveller sites. Please note that this consultation ends on 26th

September.
 
Please feel free to make your own representations as you wish.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Peter Bambury
Clerk to Boylestone Parish Council
-- 
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